
 

 
Worplesdon Primary School – 

Weekly Update 

 

Friday 26th January 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

This week we have invented our own ending to the Snow Leopard, concentrating on the 

atmosphere and using a range of sentence structures. 

In maths we have nearly wrapped up our unit on fractions, and we’ll be starting on 

multiplication and division next week; please remember to help the children by practising 

their times tables – using Times Tables Rock Stars is a great game to develop their recall. 

 

Hampton Court 

Yesterday Year 5 travelled up to Hampton Court Palace for an immersive day learning about 

Henry VIII. We learnt so much, from where Jane Seymour's heart is buried, to learning about 

how to use primary and secondary sources of information to make educated guesses about 

the past. We are so especially grateful for the parent helpers, without whom this trip would 

not have been possible. 

 

RSE Consultation 

On Wednesday, the school will be holding our RSE parents’ session, informing of our 

curriculum and what we will be teaching. There will be a creche available for those who will 

need childcare during the session. 

 

Swimming 

We are still in desperate need of parent helpers for our weekly swimming lessons after half 

term on Wednesday mornings. If you are able to assist us, please contact us as soon as 

possible so we can send you the paperwork to complete your DBS.  

 

 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend. 

 

 

All the best, 

The Year 5 Team 

Mr Kennedy, Miss Taylor, Mr Djadali, and Miss Piercy  


